E-mail: mjs@mjs-engineering.com

September 4, 2013

Mr. Michael Behrendt AICP
Dir. Of Planning and Community Development
15 Newmarket Road
Durham, NH 03824

Re: Site Plan application for 25 Madbury Road Tax Map 2 Lots 12-2

Dear Michael;

Please find enclosed the following information as application for site plan review with the planning board;

- 1. Application and fee for 25 Madbury Road
- 2. Abutters lists
- 3. Letters of Authorization from all parties
- 4. Site plans and details

The proposed project includes the addition of 8 parking spaces for use by the residents at the Kappa Delta Sorority. These spaces are being added to meet the demand for parking at the subject property. The construction of this parking lot and the development on the 17 Madbury Road property will be designed to work together to create a common drainage pattern and provide stormwater treatment along with a common landscape plan that will enhance both properties.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely:

Michael J. Sievert P.E.

President

RECEIVED
Town of Durham

SEP - 4 2013

Planning, Assessing, Zoning & Code Enforcement